
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 17 March 2022 

Question (1) What percentage of (a) primary and (b) secondary school

teachers are on fixed term contracts as opposed to

permanent contracts?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What is the reason and rationale for using fixed term

contracts for Council funded teaching posts?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) What additional monies have been received from the

Scottish Government since January 2021 for the recruitment

of permanent teaching posts in Edinburgh and how has this

funding been used?

Answer (3) 


